
CPUK Finance Limited (“the Issuer”) 

COVID-19 Impact – Closure of Villages  

31 December 2020 

Following the UK Government’s tiering review announcement on 30 December 2020, we have taken 

the decision to extend the closure of our UK villages until at least Thursday 21 January 2021.  Our 

village in Ireland will remain closed until at least Thursday 31 January 2021.  Our re-opening dates 

remain subject to change pending further Government reviews.  

 

Raj Singh-Dehal  

Chief Corporate Officer  
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